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We want to wish all our skating families a 

Happy New Year and we hope that 

everyone is staying safe and healthy 

through these uncertain times.  

The Orillia FSC continues to monitor the 

provincial guidelines regarding our 

skating restrictions.  Please monitor your 

emails and social media for updates 

regarding our return to skating. 
  

 

facebook.com/OrilliaFigureSkatingClub/ 
@OrilliaFigureSkatingClub 

 

 
 

 

 

Happy New Year!! 
 

 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

                           

 

 
Domino’s Pizza  

 
 

The Domino’s Raise the Dough fundraiser is 

coming on Wednesday, Jan 27th.  

Please check our Facebook & Instagram for 

more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GAS FOR A YEAR! 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets 

to support this annual fundraiser for our Club. 

Congratulations to  Joyce Veness  whose 

ticket was drawn to win the “Gas for a Year” 

prize of $2600 in gas cards for a station of her 

choice. 

 

 
 

 

Please return 

The Lottery Tickets 
 

StarSkaters and CanSkaters have all received a booklet of 
tickets to sell as part of the Orillia Figure Skating Club’s 
fundraising efforts. (Enhancement skaters received two). 
 
Completed booklets must now be returned (stubs stay with 
cover) as soon as possible. Contact Mary within next week at 

ofscfundraising@gmail.com  to make arrangements. 
 

 



   

Holiday Gala Night Pictures 

              
                                       Group 1                                                                                                         Group 2                                                                      

          

                                            Group 3                                                                                                     Group 4 

          
                                   Group 5                                                                                      Group 6                                   

    
Group 7 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAN and SOPHIA at  

STRATFORD  
 
 
Congratulations to Sophia Gover and Daniel 

Patriquin for winning two silver medals at the 

Stratford December Classic.  Sophia and Dan 

finished 2nd in the Novice Competitive pattern 

dance event by performing the Blues and 

Westminster dances.  Both Sophia and Dan were 

awarded a 2nd place finish in the  Novice 

Competitive Free Dance as well.  Sophia 

represents the Barrie Skating Club, while Daniel is 

a member of the Orillia Figure Skating Club.  Both 

skaters train at the Mariposa School of Skating in 

Barrie.   

 

Way to Go Sophia and Dan!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

          
 

Congratulations to Dan and Sophia!!! 

Please remember to like us on Facebook (Orillia Figure Skating Club) & Instagram @orilliafigureskating 

 

 


